
4th Mailing- 20 June 2008 

29 May2008 

Dear Member of the Covenant Commonwealth: 

The following letters are attached for your review: 1) April 19th Letter to Sta.ted Clerk of Session, Mr. 
Scott Troxel; 2) April 24th Elder Letter from Mr. Joe Eades in response to Letter 1; 3) May 151h Letter 
to New Elders on Session in response to Elder Joe Eades. 

To date, I have received no response from anyone in leadership except for Mr. Joe Eades. 

In addition, it is important for you to also know that Judge Muriel Robinson placed a father and former 
long-time member of the church in jail on May 16th ·. The 80-day sentence to jail was described as a 
"privilege" of the court which will be served out on weekends until the Judge's sentence is served. 

I have faith that Judge Robinson is a fair judge who would not punish a man so harshly if she knew the 
deceptions that have repeatedly taken place regarding the welfare of so many small Covenant children. 

The letters attached reveal a story you have intentionally not been told. 

Respectfully, 

Austin Davis 

-------------------------------~---------------------~-------------


